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Braes Brightside Walk  
Friday 8th September 2023 (Periods 5 & 6) 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are planning a health and wellbeing walk for the whole school on the afternoon of Friday 8th September. We hope 
this will be a fun, memorable day for pupils and staff while raising funds which will be split between Strathcarron 
Hospice and the school. Pupils can make a donation online or in-person on the day. 
 
The Route 
We will leave the school heading towards Shieldhill. We will turn left at the traffic lights heading up Wallace Brae 
towards the Monument. From here the groups will head down Sunny Side, back towards Brightons.  We will then head 
down past Brightons Cross and back along Newlands Road in time for the end of the school day. The classes will be 
sent off at intervals and classes which return first will go back to form class with their teacher. The walk only takes 
around 50 minutes, so should not be too much of a challenge.  

Supervision 
Pupils will walk in their form classes, accompanied by their form teacher and some senior pupils who have offered to 
help. The route will be supervised by staff, parents and community partners along the way to ensure the safety of 
everyone involved. 

Dress Code 
We would like young people to wear house colours if possible, but if not, any bright clothing would be good! Pupils 
can wear their bright clothes to classes in the morning where they will be expected to work as normal.  
 
We are looking for everyone to Be Part of It and make it a Braes Brightside walk on the Sunnyside.  
 
Thank you for your support.  

Yours Sincerely 
 
M Cotter 
Depute Headteacher 
 

 


